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Good Day all BBRGC Hunting members.

The controlled deer hunt draw application period will be changing, and results will be available earlier, starting in 2023.

Many hunters have told us they need the results of the draw earlier to have more time to plan their hunts including booking vacation and travel arrangements.

Starting in 2023, the following dates will be earlier:

•
the controlled deer draw application period will be open from July 1-31

•
draw results will be made available on September 1, almost six weeks earlier than in previous years  

•
additional controlled deer tags will be available starting September 8 

•
farmer and landowner-controlled deer hunt validations will also be available starting July 1 

White-tailed deer hunting is a valued recreational activity. It provides many social, economic and ecological benefits to the people of Ontario. These changes will not impact deer management strategies but will hopefully make planning and organizing your hunt a little easier.

Please share this news with fellow hunters and follow us on our different social media channels to ensure you

don’t miss important news or updates.

Thank you for supporting fish and wildlife management activities in Ontario.
